
OPEN HOUSE 
FOR FOUR PROJECTS 

IN THE PARKWOOD AVENUE AND 

THE PLAZA CORRIDORS 

Thursday, May 31, 2018  
6-8 p.m. (drop in anytime) 
 

Belmont Center
700 Parkwood Avenue
Community Relations (2nd Floor)

CharlotteFuture.com

OPEN HOUSE 
FOR FOUR PROJECTS 

IN THE PARKWOOD AVENUE AND 

THE PLAZA CORRIDORS 

Thursday, May 31, 2018  
6-8 p.m. (drop in anytime) 
 

Belmont Center
700 Parkwood Avenue
Community Relations (2nd Floor)

CharlotteFuture.com



Engineering & Property 
Management 

600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte NC 28202-2044

Join us for a drop-in meeting from 6 to 8 p.m. on Thursday, 
May 31 at the Belmont Center (700 Parkwood Avenue) to 
learn more about four projects in the Parkwood Avenue 
and The Plaza Corridors:  
 
* The Plaza Street Conversion 
* Parkwood Avenue Streetscape 
* Parkwood Avenue Improvements 
* 25th Street Connection    

The goals of these projects are to improve travel conditions 
for vehicles, pedestrians, bicyclists and transit users. The 
project teams look forward to sharing project details with you 
and answering your questions.

For more information, contact Engineering & Property 
Management Project Manager  
Len Chapman at 980-214-7237 or  
lchapman@charlottenc.gov.

City of Charlotte does not discriminate on the basis of disability. 
We will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in 
alternative formats, and reasonable modifications in policies and 
procedures to persons with disabilities upon request. Contact Len 
Chapman to make arrangements.
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